On November 17, Van's performed structural tests on a horizontal stabilizer built
with the mismanufactured RV-7/7A HS-710 angle recently described in a website
service notice. This stabilizer proved satisfactory in all tests. Our findings indicate
that the use of the mismanufactued part does not affect the function or safety of
the horizontal stabilizer. BUILD ON!



